
James Sutter 
 

I think a cleanup at the Rainier Mall site is a great idea, and I enthusiastically support
environmental cleanup to the fullest extent possible--let's do everything we can to restore the
environmental health of our neighborhood!

I'm also really glad to see that the site will be used for both mixed-use affordable housing and
commercial space. This sort of development is exactly what the city needs, both for social justice
and to promote a walkable urban community. As a neighbor, thank you for making this happen!


